
 

 
 
 
 

BDV/PSW 
25 May 2023 
 
Dear parent/carer, 
 

Re: Invitation to take Triple Science in Years 10 and 11 
 

Triple Science consists of three separate GCSE’s in Biology, Chemistry and Physics. To teach 
the additional content, we will be delivering the Triple Science qualification through once 
weekly Unit 6 lessons at the end of the normal school day (3.15-4.15pm). These will start 
from Monday 5 June this year and continue up to the final exams in year 11. The after-
school lessons will give us the extra time needed to teach the additional content that the 
Triple Science course contains while still delivering the Combined Science content worth 
two GCSE’s during normal lesson time. 
 
Following on from the successful results of their year 10 Science PPE’s, your son/daughter 
has been identified as having the right attitude and aptitude and is therefore a prime 
candidate to take this course. Therefore, I would like to invite and give them the 
opportunity to take Triple Science in years 10 and 11.  
 
However, the Triple Science course is a challenging qualification and if they would like to 
take Triple Science, the expectation will be that they attend all Unit 6 lessons and reach the 
required standard in their year 11 PPE’s. If the student, family, or school have any concerns 
throughout the duration of the Triple Science course, we will consult with you to ensure 
the best possible route to success is explored. 
 
If they would like to accept this offer, please ask your son/daughter to confirm this with 
either their Science Teacher or myself.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Mr Barry Delve 
Head of Faculty: Science 
b.delve@kscs.org.uk  
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